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• Debra Lynn’s coaching on Thursday, March 15 was very well received. She rekindled the interest of the men for implementing the Bel Canto techniques. Director and Section Leaders have been continuing to reinforce the techniques at every opportunity.
• On Thursday, March 28, Certified Performance Judge, Mike Louque, worked with us. The focus of the coaching was in helping us to connect with the emotion of the stories for our two contest songs: Wonderful Day Like Today and Little Pal. [Note: The work we did applies for ALL performances of these two numbers, not just contest performances. These changes will have impact on every audience for which we perform.] While there was some

concern expressed privately to VP Music about introducing changes so close to Contest, it seemed that the men responded well. In reviewing the rehearsal recordings, there was very clear and distinct improvement in the presentation of the two songs from the first rendition to the last. The dynamic range hugely increased. The intensity with which the songs were delivered increased. Certain pitch issues magically resolved. Physical involvement by the men went to a higher level.
VP Music and Director have summarized the performance notes in a text document and distributed it to the men. We will continue to reinforce the emotion of the stories in the two final rehearsals before contest.
• The Music Team will be meeting in early April to consider the following:

o Themes for future shows (Spring Show and Cabaret)

o Contest songs to replace Wonderful Day and Little Pal

o Non-contest songs to replace older tunes in our repertoire
• Sometime after Division contest we would like to bring back Mike Louque to work with us on our standard repertoire (non- contest) songs. The idea is to get us thinking like a Performance coach. Ultimately, we may be able to do much of this work ourselves, but at the moment it’s a different way of  thinking. We believe that bringing Mike back will help us attain a higher level of performance quality in all our songs.
• The Evergreen College benefit performance will be Friday, May 4th. We will be singing with VIH. We will be singing six songs together with them: Something; Driving Me Crazy; Mary Lou; Bare Necessities; Unchained Melody; and There’ll Be No New Tunes On This Old Piano.

On the Tuesday before the performance (May 1) we would like as many Peninsulaires as possible to attend the first part of the VIH rehearsal so we can together practice the six songs. Then, VIH members will attend the first part of our Thursday, May 3 rehearsal to go through them again.
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